
   

106 New Garden Street, Queenstown, Georgetown, GUYANA 
Regulating utilities for efficient services 

 and protecting consumers’ interests 

 

The Public Utilities Commission and the Guyana Power and Light Inc in keeping with the policy on social 

distancing have decided to postpone the  public hearing on the review of GPL’s Operating Standards and 

Performance Targets (OSPT) which was scheduled to be conducted on March 25, 2020 at 13:30 hrs at the Cara 

Hotels, Quamina Street, Georgetown. We wish to underscore that both entities are committed to conducting this 

statutory hearing at the appropriate time.   

Persons with preliminary questions/comments are encouraged to email Ms. Dela Britton, Chairman of the 

Commission at dbritton@pucguyana.com and/or Mr. Vidiahar Persaud,  Secretary of the Commission at  

vpersaud@pucguyana.com.  

Particulars of the Standards and Targets may be accessed at www.puc.org.gy 

24th  March, 2020 
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